
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

PAYMENT DELAY-CHECK RUN WEEK OF 11-28-17 
 

NOVEMBER 29, 2017 
 
 

Due to a technical issue with the payment files, the Maryland Medicaid 
check run and corresponding processing may be delayed by a day.  State 
of Maryland funding is processing as normal. 
 
We greatly apologize for this inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


